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On behalf of We All Rise, and my work in community centered planning and 

resilience have solidified my belief in the importance and necessity of the 

development of an interconnected system of resilience hubs throughout Oregon. 

While resilience is at the forefront of planning across the United States, Oregon 

would be one of the first states to implement this type of transformative policy and 

initiative. The creation of Community Resilience Hubs has the opportunity to only 

address and mitigate the pervasive damages of disaster events but also to create 

spaces for communities to come together and build together - that in itself is a worthy 

cause.  


